June 17, 2018

Save the date!

We welcome all Montessori families to visit during our back-to-school Open House on Thursday, August 30, 2018, from 8:30AM until 10AM. Come visit your child’s classroom and speak to their teacher, as well as drop off school supplies. At this time you will also get to meet Ms. Yolanda Nashid, the Montessori program’s newly appointed assistant principal. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ms. Nashid has been a Montessori instructor for eleven years in both public and private schools in the area, to include two years at Drew Model School as a Lower Elementary teacher. She most recently served as the Assistant Principal at Capitol Hill Montessori in Washington, D.C. Ms. Nashid holds an M.S. in Education from Johns Hopkins University; a certificate in Leadership for Independent Schools; an Association Montessori International elementary certificate from Loyola College in Maryland; a B.S. in Mathematics from Spelman College; and a B.S. in Industrial Engineering from the Georgia Institute of Technology. She is happy married and has four children, three who attended the Montessori program at Drew Model School. She is as happy to be here are we are happy to have her. Please welcome her warmly.

We look forward to seeing you and your children on August 30th!

